

SAINT PETER MIDDLE SCHOOL 100 LINCOLN DR. ST. PETER, MN 56082

507-934-4210

UPCOMING EVENTS						
March 6-8	Book Fair (see times below)					
March 7	Middle School Showcase Extravaganza 5:00-7:00					
March 8	Middle School Play - 7:00 p.m. @ SPMS Theater					
March 11	5th/6th Grade Band 7:00 @ HS PAC					
March 12	7th/8th Grade Band 6:30 @ HS PAC					
March 14	7th/8th Grade Choir 7:00 @ HS PAC					
March 15	Early Release - 1:05 Dismissal					
March 22	End of Quarter					
March 25	No School - Teacher Workday					
March 28	Conferences 3:30-7:30					
April 4	Conferences 3:30-7:30					
April 5	No School - Conference 7:40-3:30					

Student Council News: The Pennies for Patients drive will be held March 5 -12!! Be sure to collect your coins and dollar bills for some friendly competition for a great cause, The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society!

Thank you!

Announcing the

SPMS SPRING Book Fair!!!

Yes, spring is almost here (well, maybe it will show up sometime in the distant future!) and it's time for the MS Book Fair! Climb over those snow drifts and celebrate the idea that spring will eventually get here by shopping for great books at the book fair!

The book fair will be held in the MS Media Center and is open to the public at the following times:

- Wednesday, March 6: 7:30-8:30 a.m., 2:30-3:30 p.m.
- Thursday, March 7: 7:30-8:30 a.m., 2:30-7:00 p.m.
- Friday, March 8: 7:30-8:30 a.m.

Go to http://www.scholastic.com/bf/stpetermiddleschool to VOLUNTEER at the book fair or to sign up for Student eWallets. (eWallet lets you use your credit card to put money in a book fair account for your child. You set a spending cap and only get charged for the amount of your child's purchase. There's no need to send cash to school with your child!)

Contact Karen Snay (ksnay@stpeterschools.org) with questions.



YEARBOOKS

Interested in pre-ordering a yearbook? Yearbooks are \$17. Order forms will be arriving soon and will get sent home with the students. They can be turned into the office before March 22nd or you can order online at wbpav.lifetouch.com using the code 11982619.

Include your student's memories in the middle school yearbook! Submit your pictures of sports, concerts, and fun at community.lifetouch.com using the site access code: RUEIFQ.

Starting on Monday, March 4th, we'll have Study Buddies available to help students with their schoolwork from 3:05-4:00 in the Media Center.

For now, they will be coming on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. We are hoping we'll have more tutors joining them! Stay posted!

St. Peter Middle School is excited to share our students' talents, interests, and hard work with you Thursday, March 7th from 5:00 to 7:00 in the Middle School cafeteria and theater. In the cafeteria, students will be displaying science fair projects that have been judged, as well as interest projects. Please come and check it out!

If your son or daughter is participating in the science fair, students will be judged during the day and will have their experiments on display in the evening. If your son or daughter is sharing a project, please have the project to school by Wednesday morning in the office and it will be displayed in the evening.

All projects can be taken home Thursday evening with parents. Thank you for sharing your child's hard work and we look forward to sharing these talents with you!